
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  August 12, 2024 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – August 21, 2024 – A/12/2024 

Operations has reviewed A-12-2024 – 435 Lakeview Drive. application and offer the 
following comments: 
  

• We recommend that the east side yard should maintain the proper grading and 
drainage with no impact to neighboring property owner. All the downspouts overland 
flows to stay within the proposed property limit.  

 

 
 
______________________________________________ 
Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 


